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Freshmen Learn CPR 

All 9th graders have had the opportunity to learn all about the life-saving skill of CPR. After learning 

about CPR, students have been practicing their CPR skills on our manikins. At the completion of the 

unit, the students earned their CPR certification cards and, more importantly, a greater knowledge and 

appreciation for the need to be CPR certified. 

 
 

Arlington Students Compete at Future Cities 

In January students from the 6th, 7th, and 8th grade participated in the Future Cities competition held at 

ESU#3. Future Cities is a learning program where students complete projects, essays, simulations, 

models, and presentations focused on what a city may look like in the future. Students utilize 

imagination, research, design, and creativity skills to build the cities of the future. 

 
 

Charity Work - Pennies for Patients 

The freshman class is beginning a philanthropy project called "Pennies for Patients." From February 6 

through February 24, 7th-12th grade TA’s will be asked to collect spare change to donate to the 

Leukemia and Lymphoma Society to make "change" in a patient's life. The money raised goes toward 

patient services such as financial aid for medical bills and research. 

 

ACT Update 

The ACT test will be given to all juniors on April 19. Our plan is to go off site to run the test. John Baylor 

test prep will be offered to all juniors and all juniors have access to the ACT prep website. Students in 

the 2015 and 2016 graduating classes showed a 2.1 point gain on their composite ACT scores after 

taking John Baylor. 

 

Seniors - Dress for Success/Interviewing 

On Monday, February 13, all seniors will be participating in an interview/dress for success presentation 

that will be put on by Men's Wearhouse. Seniors will learn about proper interviewing protocol. 

 

 



Arlington Faculty and Staff Love Public Schools! 

 
 


